Dear Legislators,

Please OPPOSE SB761.

SB 761 takes away our ability for us to sign online petitions if we disagree with our Oregon Government.
This bill violates United States Constitution- freedom of speech clause. Everyone should be able to make

their voices heard. Not just rich and wealthy with the access to the latest technology and printers. This
bill marginalizes citizens and violates civil liberties.

Please protect freedom of speech. Please oppose SB761.

Thank you,
Alla Anisimov



